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Dear Families,

| hope this email finds you and your loved ones safe, healthy, and well. This Friday the governor will allow
Franklin County to move into the next phase. What does that mean for the Y and summer camp? Our sum-
mer camp program, Summer Project: Fun! will be starting on June 8th with some modifications to meet the
current CDC, state, and local recommendations.

Through our partnership with the Waynesboro Area School District, we will hold three off-site SP: F locations
at Summitview, Fairview, and Hooverville schools. Each site will be limited to 20 campers per site with a mini-
mum of three staff and a maximum of five staff, to enable each cohort to split into age groups when appro-
priate. Each day will be filled with energetic outdoor games and activities, craft projects, STEAM enrichment,
exciting presentations, and lots of opportunities for summer fun!

To address the guidelines for safe operation as suggested by the CDC, there will be some changes to the drop
off procedure, as well as the daily schedule. We will be doing temperature checks along with some simple
health questions each morning upon arrival. If a camper or anyone in the car shows a temperature of over
100 degrees, we will not be able to accept your camper into the program that day, or for 48 hours afterward.

Also, a mask is strongly recommended by the CDC, whenever possible. We understand that children and
masks are not always a good mix. We will have times during the day, such as outdoor activities and meals,
when the children will not be wearing masks. During indoor activities, when physical distancing is difficult, we
will encourage the children to wear masks, but will not make it mandatory. If you do not have a mask for
your child(ren), we will be able to provide a mask upon arrival. Counselors will be required to wear a mask
during the camp day as well as making sure all surfaces and equipment are cleaned frequently.

Registration for Summer Project: Fun! will open on Friday, May 29 for Waynesboro Area YMCA members. If
you have already registered and have not contacted me about selecting your campsite or have changes in
your camper's schedule, please contact me at your earliest convenience via email.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email, denzel@waynesboroymca.org. We are looking for-
ward to a fun summer with our YMCA campers!

Denzel Davis

Sports & Recreation Director
Waynesboro Area YMCA

Phone: 717-762-6012 ext. 127
https://www.waynesboroymca.org/
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